Docket No. 50-305

Mr. C. W. Giesler, Vice President
Nuclear Power

Wisconsin Public Service Corporation
Post Office Box 1200

Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305

Dear Mr. C. Y. Giesler:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 13, 1984,
which transmitted changes to Appendix B to the "Kewaunee Nuclear Power
Plant Indvetrial Se~urity Manual," under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p).

We have reviewed the changes and have determined that they are consistent
with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and are therefore acceptable.

The enclosures to your letter contain Safeguards Information of a type
specified in 16 CFR 73.21 and are being withheld from public disclosure.

Sincerely,

e (el

Nucizar Materia]s Safety and
Safeguards Branch

cc: See Attached List

bcc: NMSS/SGPR
NRR/SSPB
SG Case File: 0500030504WA
SG Inspector File: Madeda
SG Reviewer File
NRR Docket File
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Mr. C. W. Giesler, Vice President
Nuclear Power

Wisconsin Public Service Corporation
Post Office Box 1200

Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305

cc:

Steven E. Keane, Esquire
Foley and Lardner

777 East Wisconsin Avenue
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Stanley LaCrosse, Chairman
Town of Carlton

Route 1

Kewaunee, Wisconsin 54216

Resident Inspector

Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Route #1, Box 999

Kewaunee, Wisconsin 54216

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

- Division of Licensing

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555



